Jennifer Blackman

From: Paul Bockrath <paul@preparative.org>
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 2:.07 PM
To: Hannah Tarling; Dale McDonald; Greg Pease; Manny.albano@cityofsanrafael.org; Daisy

Allen; Ahmed A. Aly; Patrick Kelly; Richard Simonitch; Elise Semonian; Julian Skinner;

rzadnik@cityofbelvedere.org; Loren Umbertis; kmcgowan@sausalito.gov; Sasha

D'Amico; Steven Torrence; Erica Freeman; Sean Condry; Scott Schneider; Marshall Nau;

Eric Miller; 'Tim Fuette'; Jennifer Blackman; Samantha Bonifacio; Inilsen@tiburonpd.org
Cc: David Block; LaMar-Haas, Victoria@CalOES; Newton, Jody (Contractor)@CalOES.ca.gov
Subject: Update on the Marin County OA MJHMP Planning Partner Annex Review

Hi Steering Committee,

I hope you are doing well. I met with Cal OES today to get an updated timeline on the Planning Partner Annex
review. Cal OES expects the first review of the Annex to be completed by the end of March. If there are any
requested edits, they will need to be made prior to sending the Annex to FEMA. Once the Annex is sent to
FEMA it will be another 45 days or more for the FEMA review. Once FEMA completes their review and has
tentatively approved the Annex pending adoption by your City/Town Council or Board of Directors, then you
may proceed with arranging this City/Town Council or Board of Directors approval. Please let me know if you
have any questions. Thanks for your assistance with this planning process.

Best wishes,
Paul

Paul J. Bockrath, Partner MPA, MEP
Preparative Consulting

PO Box 143 Vacaville, CA 95696
(707) 685-2209

paul@preparative.org




